
Livonia Public Schools 
Assistant Superintendent of Business Services  

 
Date: September 6, 2016 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
From:  Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
Re:   Lease Update 
 

We would like to present a lease and property update to the Board of Education 
at the Finance Committee meeting on Monday, September 12, 2016. Please 
include this item on the agenda. Thank you. 
 
 
LA/kp 
 
c: Board of Education 
 


